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I urge you to please oppose this bill. Adding more regulations to my already 

overregulated rights in this state is becoming ridiculous. This State isn’t enforcing any 

of the laws already in place. Gang violence and drugs are rampant in our cities. Why 

are the criminals not getting charged for their crimes? Now you want to add additional 

fees, licensing and regulation on of Law abiding Gun Dealers that have FFL’s 

acronym for Federal Firearm License? Please stop adding more regulation and stop 

trying to take away our fundemental rights because you dont agree or understand 

and please start enforcing the laws we already have. 

Thank you 


